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New 

Agricultural marketing resources available 

BPA’s EE Marketing team has a suite of agricultural sector marketing materials available 
online in the Agricultural Marketing Toolkit and in the Marketing Portal. Additionally, the 
team is standing by to help customize or create new materials to help promote Agricultural 
incentives. Email your energy efficiency representative or eemarketing@bpa.gov with any 
questions...More 

 

 

https://www.bpa.gov/energy-and-services/efficiency/marketing-resources/agricultural-toolkit
https://marcomcentral.app.pti.com/printone/login.aspx?company_id=18715&setcookiedetect=1
mailto:eemarketing@bpa.gov?subject=eemarketing%40bpa.gov
https://www.bpa.gov/-/media/Aep/energy-efficiency/announcements/ag-marketing-resources-flyer.pdf

